
First Monday on the Mesa:  October 2021 
 
Mesa Pathways Committee is making available up to $50,000 to fund projects related to 
advancing our Mesa Pathways efforts here on campus. Maximum award per project will be 
$5,000. Details, including application details about the funding process can be found: 
https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/pathways-projects.shtml. Applications are due Friday, 
October 15, 2021. Send questions to mesapathways@sdccd.edu. 
 
Student Success Teams continue to offer one-hour workshops led by Ian Duckles, Gina 
Abbiate, and Anthony Reuss. The one-hour workshops are open to the entire Mesa community. 
The information gathered will serve to inform the structure, goals, and objectives of Mesa’s 
Students Success teams in order to provide strong support to our students. Flex credit is 
available, and participants will be entered into an opportunity drawing. For more information, 
please see: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/events-presentations.shtml or contact Ian 
Duckles: iduckles@sdccd.edu. 
 
Our technology project team has just been launched and is charged with developing a project 
plan and timeline for integrating all of Mesa College’s student support services and technologies 
into a seamless, efficient, and effective resource to enhance the overall student experience. 
 
Call for Members for Pathways Workgroups and Project Teams: If you are interested in 
becoming involved in a Pathways workgroup or project team, please reach out 
to MesaPathways@sdccd.edu. 
 


